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Over two months of meticulous planning by the Regional Office, with substantial support from National 
Leaders, culminated in a transformative 21-day workshop at the HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training 
Center from April 2-22. This seminar, designed to deepen the participants' connection to the True Parents 
and the Cheonshim Won providence, was not just an educational retreat but a testament to the profound 
dedication of its attendees. 
 
Forty-nine participants, including 42 youths and 7 leaders such as Reverend Sang Suek Kim, the HCA 
regional president, gathered from diverse backgrounds. The age range of attendees spanned from 17 to 61, 
with several guests from South America. The group represented a wide array of nations including 
Mexico, the Dominican Republic, Belize, El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, Panama, Peru, Chile, 
Argentina, and Switzerland, showcasing a rich tapestry of cultures united under a common goal. 
 

 
 
The commitment of these youths was particularly notable, with many making significant sacrifices to 
attend - some left their jobs, and others paused their academic studies, risking academic progress. 
Additionally, to manage the financial burden of travel, many participants engaged in weeks of fundraising 
activities. 
 
This workshop was strategically timed to coincide with the second 40-day period of devotion for the 
victorious entrance to the Cheon Won Gung and Cheon Il Sanctum. It aimed not only to educate but also 
to spiritually prepare the participants for upcoming blessings - 13 individuals are poised to receive these 
blessings on April 24th, with six couples among them, five of which are second-generations. 
 
One of the core objectives of this inaugural seminar was to establish it as an annual tradition, encouraging 
participants to return next year with guests. This ongoing cycle aims to create a lasting impact, inspiring 
youths to motivate others to experience what they have learned and felt. 
 
The participants left the workshop profoundly moved, expressing deep gratitude towards True Mother for 
her unwavering dedication. They felt rejuvenated by the rich activities and insightful lectures provided by 
various leaders and professors. 
 
Inspired by their experiences at the training center, they are now eager to return to their home countries, 
ready to assist others in making the journey to Korea and experiencing this transformative event for 
themselves. 
 
This workshop not only educated and inspired but also forged a community of motivated youths ready to 
spread their newfound insights, enthusiasm and ongoing providential efforts across the globe. 
 


